GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE
PHQ:: ITANAGAR

NO.PHQ/PER-98/2014 Dated Itanagar, the IOH\ May'2016
NOTICE

Advertisement published for conducting the recruitment for the post of Constable (Driver)
against Tirap/ Changlang /Longding districts and APST/General vide No. PHQ/PER-98/2014 Dated
21-04-2016 is hereby cancelled due to administrative reason. The fresh advertisement will be published

in due course.

P

e
Asstt. I Mwépom ()
Police Heddqddreks, Itanagar

Memo NO.PHQ/PER-98/2014 Dated Itanagar, the v May'2016

Copy to :-

1. The Director, IPR, Govt. of Arunachal Pradesh, Naharlagun for information with a request to
publish the notice in all leading news paper of the State.
‘2/%Computer Cell PHQ Itanagar for uploading in APP Website.
3. Notice Board.

Asstt. Insp Qéf&@af))f Pohce
Police rs, Itanagar




